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PRESS RELEASE 

ON THE PARTICIPATION OF THE BSEC PERMIS SECRETARY GENERAL 
  IN THE 61st PABSEC GENERAL ASSEMBLY  

 
 

The BSEC PERMIS Secretary General Ambassador Lazar Comanescu participated in the 61st 
General Assembly of PABSEC held in Ankara on 4-5 May 2023. 
 
The Meeting was organized by the Grand National Assembly of Türkiye and was attended 
by the members of the national delegations to the PABSEC, representatives of BSTDB, BSEC-
URTA and PABSEC Observers. 
 
In his address to the Plenary, the Secretary General elaborated on the activities of BSEC 
Organization since the last General Assembly in December 2022 in Belgrade. He stressed in 
this sense the need of continued efforts by BSEC and BSEC Related Bodies aimed at coping 
with the challenges the BSEC region is confronted with. In this context he expressed his 
appreciation for the fruitful cooperation between BSEC PERMIS and PABSEC International 
Secretariat. 
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